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Why ask questions about Yellowstone wolves, and who wants to know what?

The Northern Rocky Mountain Wolf Recovery Plan, approved In 19^7. proposes
translocating wolves to Yellowstone National Park (park) and adjacent public
lands. Since the plan was approved, many questions have been raised about the
effects of having wolves in the Yellowstone area. In August 1988, Congress
directed the Interior Department's National Park Service and U.S. Fish and
Wildlife Service to study four questions: 1) Whether wolves would be
controlled in and out of the park; 2) how would wolves affect their prey in the
park and big game hunting in areas around the park; 3) how would wolves affect
grizzly bears; and 4) how would wolf recovery zones be laid out? These
questions led to other related ones, also listed here. More questions remain,
and funding to study some of them has been appropriated in the 1990 budget.
Some questions can only be answered definitively when wolves are experimentally
or naturally restored and studied in the Yellowstone recovery area.

Who is answering the questions, and how?
To answer the questions posed by Congress, the National Park Service and the
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service used three different approaches to gather the
information: 1) extensive review of scientific studies, 2) consultation and
compilation of the opinions of 15 North American and nine Eurasian wolf, bear,
and ungulate experts, and 3) three computer simulations by population dynamics
modelers at two universities. The 15 North American experts were empaneled and
their opinions sought and compiled throu^ a process called the Delphi
technique. In this digest we refer to the Delphi panelists as "the 15 wolf
experts." Wildlife agencies of Idaho, Montana, and Wyoming furnished data for
several of the ten studies.

This is not the whole report on the questions. Here is how to get one.
Wolves for Yellowstone? A Report to the United States Congress. Volume II.
Research and Analysis. 586 pages, contains the detailed results of the ten
studies. The studies include many tables and figures and hundreds of
references. You can obtain a copy for $16.30, postage paid, from the
Yellowstone Association, P.O. Box 11?. Yellowstone National Park, Wyoming
82190. Executive summaries of the report (known as Volume I, 44 pages, $4.20,
postage paid) are available from the same source. Copies of this digest are
available upon request from the Superintendent. P.O. Box 168, Yellowstone
National Park, Wyoming 82190.






















